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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 

8 June 2021 
 
 

 

2021 Annual General Meeting – Change of Venue 
 

 
Siren Gold Limited (ASX: SNG) (Company) advises that the venue has changed for the annual 
general meeting scheduled to be held at 10:00 am (WST) on Wednesday, 23 June 2021 (AGM). 
The AGM will now be held at the following location: 
 

Level 2, 1176 Hay St 
West Perth 
Western Australia 6005 

 
All other details regarding the AGM remain unchanged. 
 
This announcement has been authorised by the Board of Siren Gold Limited. 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
Sebastian Andre 
admin@sirengold.com.au 


